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Water supply to be disrupted

Staff Reporter

As Chennai Metro Rail Ltd. has proposed to take up  
inter-connection work on GST Road, there will be no piped
water supply   from 8 a.m. on Monday to 8 a.m. on Tuesday in
the following areas   according to a press release: Alandur,
Adambakkam, Balaji Nagar, B.V.   Nagar, Nanganallur, K.K.
Nagar, Cantonment Board, OTA, Meenambakkam,   Indian Air
Force station, Pammal municipality, Anakaputhur, Pozhichalur  
panchayat, Cowl Bazaar panchayat, Munavar Avenue and
Kannabiran Koil   Street.

Members of the public are requested to store   water, and may
contact the following numbers for water tankers: Area  
Engineer XII at 8144930912, Assistant Engineer (Alandur) at
8144930365   and Junior Engineer (Water tankers) at
8144930315.
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